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    Follow us on 

FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 

Church of Christ 

  

 

pinerunchurch.org 

 

 

 

Pine Run Church 

 

 

 

 

pine run church 

 

 

    

 

pine run 

 

Like and Share us on 

your Social network(s)!!  
 

Mission of the Month:   

 
Three months.  That's how much 

time we have to convince the 

Higher Learning Commission 

(HLC) that this new era at Great 

Lakes Christian College is 

real.  The stakes are high, and I 

need your help to continue the 

momentum. 

 

In June 2022, GLCC was in deep 
financial trouble.  One year later 
the picture is enormously 
improved!  When the HLC visited 
our campus in April 2022 they 
were so concerned about our 
finances that they placed the 
College on probation.  They gave 
us a year to turn things 
around.  With God's help and the 
generosity of His people we have! 
  
The HLC is sending a team to 
campus on March 25 to scrutinize 
our budget and financial 
statements and see what 
improvements we have 

made.  The best way we can 
ensure the peer review team 
recommends probation restrictions 
be lifted is to be in the strongest 
financial position possible when 
the HLC team arrives. 
 

 
RETREATS ARE COMING! ? !! 

Feb. 2-4   Young Adult Retreat 

    “Be Faithful, Not Successful” 

    A weekend to grow you faith and get 

away from the hustle. 

Feb.  16-18  4th-5th Grade Retreat 

    “Rooted” 

Feb. 23-25  Man Camp 

   “So be strong, act like a man” 

   Come join us and enjoy some great 

food and fellowship as we tackle what 

it means to “act like a man.” 

March 20-23 Spring Crafting Retreat 

 Bring your own projects for 4 days of 

crafting, fellowship and worship. 

April 12-14 Ladies Retreat 

  “Resurrection and New Life” 

April 23-25 Worship Leader Retreat 

  Connect with fellow worship leaders, 

share experiences, build a supportive  

network that extends beyond the 

retreat. 

   Goto:  rlca.org for more information 

and to sign up for Summer Camp as 

well! 

  

Shut-Ins 

Cinda Howell 

Tracy Desgrange 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Karly Hershey 

Mathew Jennings 

 

 NEXT BOARD MEETING: 

February   11th  following 

Morning Worship 
  

Go to: pinerunchurch.org for 
Clio Community Organization 

Info  
Clio Community Events 

Bible Studies 
Clio Area Directory 

Pure Michigan Byways 
Updates on Lowell Mason 

Prayer Walk Park 
Mental Health Presentation 

for Businesses 
Free Downloadable: 

Coloriing & Puzzle Books and  
Much, much, more! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christian Singing Groups 
interested in doing a concert 
at Lowell Mason Prayer Walk 

Park 
Summer 2024! 

 
Help us replace the panels, rewire (to 
LED) and fix the “short” in our sign! 
Donations can be in honor or memory 
and will be recognized on our Website 
among the “Lowell Mason Prayer Walk 
Park” donors:  
Gold Level:    $1000 
Silver Level:      $500 
Bronze Level:    $300 
Patron Level:      $100  
Member Level:        $25 
Designate:  Prayer Walk Park 


